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Dear Sir
I am writing to object to the above proposal for the following reasons.
1. The application is for a interchange to be built right in the middle of precious green belt
land which could result in yet further development. Green belt land must be preserved for
the wellbeing of everyone’s health.
2. The development will have a negative effect on the environment by pollution, air
quality, noise, traffic and wildlife.
3. The estimate from the planners is of over 3000 lorries to access the development every
day in an area that already has problems with narrow country roads often inappropriately
used in emergencies.
4. There is a suitable alternative site using brownfield land which would have much less
negative impact on the overall environment.
Signed
Lavinia Newell
local resident




